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17th March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers of children in class 12, 
 
 
I am writing to let you know that Miss Sewell will be starting her maternity 
leave at Easter.  From the start of the summer term, Mrs Harwood will 
be teaching class 12 and Mrs Nadia will continue to work with the class 
as a teaching assistant to provide continuity.  Mrs Harwood is an 
experienced upper KS2 teacher, and is looking forward to joining our 
team and getting to know the children.  She will be visiting next week 
and will introduce herself to the class. 
 
I hope that you will join me in wishing Miss Sewell all the very best over 
the coming months.  We will of course miss her whilst she is away from 
school. 
 
 
Yours 
 
Ben Tull 
Headteacher 
Arbury Primary School 
 


